
Concert  to  be  held  in
Portobello  –  tickets  now
available

Tickets  are  now  available  for  a
light  classical  concert  on  3
November in Portobello.
Sirocco  Winds  is  a  professional  wind  quintet,  made  up  of
graduates of the Royal Conservatoire of Scotland, performing
once  again  in  Edinburgh.  This  event  follows  a  successful
concert performed in the area last February.

The concert will take place on Sunday 3 November at 3pm.

The programme will include light classical and popular music.

Tickets are priced at £15 (full), £13 (concessions). Under 16s
free in advance or on the door.

Further details in the poster attached – and at the Facebook
link from the QR code.
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